FSEM Committee Meeting Notes
21 February 2019
9 April 2019
HCC, Room 211

Voting Members: April Wynn (Chair), Robert Rycroft, Patrick Rich and Dan Hubbard (Secretary)
Ex-Officio Member: Anand Rao
Meetings called to discuss general education requirement revisions. Much discussion was had about the composition of the FSEM. Recommendations were to make no changes to the existing structure of the FSEM. The committee did not want to pack additional requirements into this course and it found a four credit FSEM unfeasible at this time. 
At these meeting clarifying the aspects of a proposal that the committee examines for approval was supported. Members of the committee created and revised a FSEM Course Calendar and FSEM Proposal Checklist documents to aid submitters when preparing their proposals. Drafts of these proposal will be sent to the 2019-2020 FSEM committee for approval and distribution with the call in August. 
In efforts to maintain continuity of the committee it was decided that for one year April Wynn (existing Chair and incoming ex officio) would serve as a non-voting chair for 2019-2020. 

Submitted by: April Wynn 
[bookmark: _GoBack]
